
 

Aloha Class of 2022 Ohana! 

We hope you had a relaxing three-day weekend! Please be sure to SAVE or PRINT our very FIRST newsletter that was sent 
out last month. It includes many important dates for the entire school year. The newsletter can be found here: 
http://bit.ly/KSK2022NewsletterV1I1.  

Important Dates 

 Friday, September 7 (6:00 p.m. - 8:50 p.m.) - Open House  
 Friday, September 21 - NO School (Teacher In-Service)  
 Friday, September 21 (3:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.) - Homecoming Tailgate @ Mawaena field (open to KS haumāna and 

ʻohana)  
 Friday, September 21 (7:30 p.m. kickoff) - Homecoming Game @ Kūnuiākea  
 Saturday, September 29 (4:00 p.m. - 10:00 p.m.) - Relay for Life @ Konia Field (see: 

http://bit.ly/KSRelayForLife for more information)  

Open House 
Please be sure to stop by our table at Open House TOMORROW! We will be stationed outside of the Student Support Center 
(SSC) at Kekūanaoʻa building. We hope to meet you all!  

Sign Up for Events! 
Mahalo to everyone that has signed up to kōkua at various class and high school events throughout the school year. In 
addition to these events, we will need kōkua with making yarn lei, bow and sashes for Song Contest. Sign up ONLINE at: 
http://bit.ly/KSK2022FreshmanEvents. Please note that sign ups are on a first-come, first-served basis and are LIMITED to 
the amount of volunteers required. Those who sign up after volunteer spaces for an event fills up will be placed on the list as 
“on-call”. The ONLINE sign up form will CLOSE at 3:30 p.m. NEXT Friday, September 14.  

Please keep in mind that MOST of the events will require that you be CLEARED to volunteer to work alongside our haumāna 
and other mākua. Please be sure to complete and submit your volunteer paperwork ASAP! Volunteer paperwork can be 
downloaded at: https://apps.ksbe.edu/par/volunteering/.  

Dress Whites for Special Events  
We just wanted to send you a friendly reminder about the DRESS WHITES that your freshman will need for special events. 
Dress whites (including the BLUE sash for males) must be purchased at the Lands’ End store which is located at 560 Nimitz 
Highway, #118. See: http://www.ksbe.edu/uniforms_kapalama/ for hours and contact information. Don’t forget that you will 
also need to purchase DRESS WHITE SHOES (NO open weave or athletic shoes)! Suggested websites for shoe-shopping: 
Amazon, WesternBand and Zappos. Don’t wait until it’s too late!  

Important Websites 

 Class of 2022 Weebly - https://imua2022.weebly.com/  
 Class of 2022 Blackboard - https://ks.blackboard.com/  
 KSK Daily Bulletin - http://connect.ksbe.edu/bulletin.php?school=001  

Don’t forget to check your e-mail every THURSDAY for our 2022 e-mail blasts sent from the Parents & Alumni Relations 
(PAR) Office.  

I MUA WA22IORS!  

Kaʻula Atisanoʻe-Santos, ATP rep 
Amalie Monlux, ATP rep 
Jo’el Williams, ATP rep 
Rachelle Saffery, Class Advisor 


